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As we head into the final week we look back on a very productive and eventful term. The pandemic is 

still very much affecting all schools  on a day to day basis and by the looks of things will continue to do 

so for some time.

I do  have to say how proud I am of all the children and their amazing approach to learning and their 

positive attitude and behaviour around the school. The staff have also been fantastic and it is always 

pleasing to pass on positive emails from parents to the staff, as someone once said ‘Every little helps.’

We have taken the decision to not do a face to face indoor performance this year but will be making a 

special recording for our KS1 parents.  KS2 children will be doing some outdoor festive singing at the 

end of the day when the gates open. These performances  will be on 

Monday - Year 6

Tuesday - Year 5

Wednesday - Year 4

Thursday - Year 3

Have a great week and stay safe

Mr MacGregor

@SouthernRoadPr https://www.facebook.com/southernroadprimary/

https://www.facebook.com/southernroadprimary/


Safeguard question of the week

Congratulations to this week's winners: 4DL!

Children in 4DL worked in pairs and thought carefully about the question. They 
produced some helpful advice such as wearing clothing suitable for colder 
weather and not running on slippery leaves. 
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This week's question is a reminder to us all that unfortunately 
Covid 19 is still with us. We have several measures still in place at 
school, discuss with your child what these are. 

How do you keep yourself safe from Covid 19 
in school? 
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CODY DOCK VISIT

Monday will be the last day we are selling ickets for our 
Winter Raffle. Tickets cost £1.00 each and can be 
purchased in school (please send your child in with their 
money on Monday).

The draw will take place before the school holidays and 
winners will have their prizes delivered to their classroom. 

There are some excellent prizes - top prizes include a 
Nintendo DS, a tablet and a chicken restaurant family 
voucher. 

Smaller prizes are in the photograph below. 

Winter Raffle
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CODY DOCK VISIT

Class end of term parties will be on 
Friday 17th December. 

Children can come in party clothes. 

Due to restrictions we will not be food and drink 
but there will be plenty of games and fun.


